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KINGSWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWS 

FOR THE WEEK – 05/11/18 – 09/11/18 
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Clubs : 8.00 – 8.45am Dawn Raiders /  

         3.15 – 4.15pm Football Club (KS1)                                                 
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Clubs : 8.00 – 8.45am Dawn Raiders   

         3.15 – 4.15pm Dance Club / 3.15 – 4.15pm Build It Club     
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WALK ON WEDNESDAY! 

 

Birch Class – Warburton Ingredient & Photo Permissions forms to be 

returned by today please 

 

1.15 – 3.15pm – Year 2 & 3 – Swimming Lessons (Parent helpers Mrs 

Ridley, Mrs Chantler & Mrs Saunders) 

 

 

Clubs : 8.00 – 8.45am Dawn Raiders    

         3.15 – 4.15pm ICT Club / 3.15 – 4.15pm Film Club 
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Clubs : 8.00 – 8.45am Dawn Raiders / 3.15 – 4.15pm Green Club  

         3.15 – 4.15pm Lingotot / 3.15 – 4.15pm Football (KS2)   
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2.30pm – Celebration Assembly – Oak Class parents are invited to attend 

 

Football Match v Staplehurst @ Staplehurst Primary School. Kick off 

3.45pm – all supporters are welcome.   

 

Clubs : 8.00 – 8.45am Dawn Raiders / 3.15 – 4.00pm Crusaders  
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NOTES FOR PARENTS / GUARDIANS 
 

1. Poppy Appeal – We will again be supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal and have 

an assortment of poppy related items (pencils, erasers, pencil sharpeners etc.) available to 

purchase for a donation of £1. Year 6 will be selling the items at break times next week. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

 

2. The Great War Centenary – Kingswood and Broomfield Parish Council will be 

commemorating the 100th anniversary of the First World War by placing two memorial 

benches in the sports field. All are invited to come to a short ceremony at the sports field 

at 3pm on Sunday 11th November.  

 

 

 

 

3. Green Club – A big thank you to Sophie Wallace for the kind donation of spring bulbs. We 

are pleased to tell you that the Green Club fundraiser raised a fantastic £83!    

Thank you to Fairbourne Christmas Trees for their kind donation of 12 pumpkins to 

Chestnut Class and Green Club.   

You may also like to know that Kingswood Green Club appears in the November edition of 

the KentLife magazine.  

 

 

 

4. Scholastic Books – The latest Scholastic book catalogue has been sent home today. If you 

would like to place an order via the school, please return form and payment by Friday 16th 

November. It is also possible to place an order online. Thank you. 

  

 

 

 

5. Healthy Eating – As a school, we like to promote healthy eating and would therefore like to 

discourage parents from including sweets in packed lunch boxes. Thank you for your co-

operation.  

 

 

 

6. Letters – The following letters have been emailed home this week:- 

 

                          Birch Class                                Warburton’s Visit Forms * 

                          Birch Class                                Teeth and Digestion Topic * 

                          All Classes     Class Newsletter * 

                                             

Letters marked * are available to view on our website www.kingswood.kent.sch.uk in the 

‘Parents/ Letters’ section. 


